Sidewalk Rehabilitation Project:
N 200th Street

CONSTRUCTION COMING SOON

The City of Shoreline will begin sidewalk improvements for the north side
of N 200t Street between Ashworth Ave N and Meridian Ave N. The City
will be repairing and replacing concrete sidewalks damaged by tree root,

cracking, or settlement.

Construction is expected to begin in mid-August and complete by early-
October.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Hazel DelaCruz, Capital Project Engineer: hdelacruz@shorelinewa.gov
You may also find more information on the City’s website at:
www.shorelinewa.gov/sidewalks



